June 24, 2013

KE Starling
2553 Cosmic Dust Street
Henderson, NV 89044

Hello,

When our home in Northern California suffered a fire, we realized it was going to be very
difficult for us because we lived in Henderson, Nevada. Rino Benenati with The Greenspan
Co./Adjusters International met with us and explained how complicated handling a claim from a
different state would be. It would have been extremely difficult for us to handle the claim in
California from our home in Nevada.

Clay Gibson at The Greenspan Co./Adjusters International handled our claim as he is located in
California. He was able to take meetings with the insurance adjuster. Additionally, The
Greenspan Co./Adjusters International made sure we were paid for all the building damages. Our
contents inventory was very large and the fact that our kids’ personal contents were located at the
home complicated matters. In the end, The Greenspan Co./Adjusters International got us a fair
settlement on our personal property claim.

If we had not retained The Greenspan Co./Adjusters International services, we would have spent
more time and money fighting our insurance company for fair compensation. Your fees were
worth every penny! I would gladly recommend Clay Gibson, Rino Benenati and the team at The
Greenspan Co./Adjusters International to anyone who’s suffered a loss.

Sincerely,

KE Starling




